## NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the West Basin Municipal Water District has voted to fill the vacancy on the Board of Directors created by the resignation of Harold C. Williams, Director Division I. At a meeting of the Board of Directors held on February 26, 2025, the Board selected Tommy Faavae to serve until the next regularly scheduled election of the Board in November 2026.

Dated: February 26, 2025

Desiree Quintero

Manager of Administration (Board Secretary)